
 

Clery Crime Alert – Motor Vehicle Theft 
 
   

On Monday October 12, 2020, NYPD notified Columbia University Public Safety of a green 

motorcycle stolen by two unknown persons while parked in front of 541 W 113th street. The theft 

occurred on Sunday October 11, 2020 at 5:18am. The motorcycle is last seen riding north on 

Broadway past W 122nd street. Anyone with information regarding this crime, please call 911 and 

Public Safety at 212- 854-5555. 

 

 

     

 

Please note – Clery crime alerts are distributed, pursuant to Federal law, for specific crimes in 

defined locations. They do not present, nor are they intended to present, a complete picture of crime 

on campus. 
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